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Madam Vice-President, 

Azerbaijan warmly welcomes the esteemed delegation of Paraguay and thanks them for the presentation of the national report.

Azerbaijan commends the progress made by Paraguay in the implementation of its human rights obligations as well as the recommendations received during previous review cycle. We positively note the strengthening of the institutional framework in the country devoted to promotion and protection of human rights, including the establishment of Sustainable Development Goals Commission of Paraguay. Improvements achieved by Paraguay in functioning of its judicial system, in particular those relating to access to justice for persons with disabilities, and developments brought to penitentiary service are highly commendable.

Azerbaijan also welcomes the efforts made by the Government aimed at better enjoyment of the right to education, especially the measures for the improvement of indigenous education. We believe that these steps taken by Paraguay will further contribute to the fulfillment of country’s human rights obligations.

Azerbaijan recommends to Paraguay (1) to continue its efforts aimed at guaranteeing the rights of persons with disabilities and (2) to strengthen its cooperation with various UN human rights mechanisms.  

We wish the delegation of Paraguay every success in this review process.

Thank you.
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